
 

Date: 30 Jan., 2020 
 
Dear Sirs and Madams,  
 
Taiwan’s Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is currently closely 
monitoring an outbreak of respiratory illness caused by a new coronavirus firstly 
identified in Wuhan, Hubei Province, China. The virus called as “2019 Novel 
Coronavirus” (2019-nCoV) has resulted in more than thousands confirmed cases in 
China, including cases outside Wuhan City. Additional cases have been identified in a 
growing number of other international locations. 
 
With outbreak of the 2019 Novel Coronavirus(2019-nCoV) in China, the Chinese 
government has officially extended the Chinese New Year holiday to 9 Feb., 2020 to 
effectively constrain the virus outspread. IEI’s factory in China will thus resume 
production by 10 Feb., 2020. IEI’s head quarter and other operation locations are 
not affected and operating as usual.  
 
To ensure the health of all IEI Group employees, IEI Group's subsidiaries in China will 
completely comply with the local government's epidemic preventive measures and 
adjust the production schedule and deliveries accordingly. IEI’s staff will keep contact 
with you soon to update the newest shipment information.  We did apologize for all 
inconvenience caused. 
 
IEI asserts our responsibilities and accountability as a supplier of our customers and 
an employer of our employees, and we will make every effort to safeguard the rights 
and interests of customers and employees. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your sales window for more 
information anytime. 
 

 
_________________________ 
Signature 
Jordan Jiang 
CEO 
IEI Integration Corp.  


